Submitter: Nancy May

On Behalf Of:
Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and
Wildfire
Measure, Appointment or SB769
Topic:

| live in Veneta Oregon Lane County. The population of cougars in our area is
growing very fast. The loss of livestock and pets are a real problem. | used to get out
and walk my dog in forested areas. | do not feel comfortable to do that anymore. We
have people that work very hard in our area to support the families who have
livestock and chickens. We appreciate everything they do trying to keep the
population in check but it is always after the cougars have done their damage. This
bill would give these hard working people another tool in their work to do that.

Thank you for hearing my Testimony.

Nancy May



